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Newsletter October 2022
 

 

 Hello ,
We have got pension news for you. 

 

 

 

 Test your pension knowledge!  

 Click on the button to find out what you know about pensions.
Click on the question and select your answer. You can immediately see
whether your answer is correct.
The process is completely anonymous and we don’t save any data.

 

 
  Test your pension knowledge  

 

 SPF Sustainability Policy tightened
following member survey

 

 We asked our members various questions about sustainability in June. Over
500 of you completed the questionnaire. First of all, our thanks to everyone
who completed the survey. The high response rate indicates that you
consider this an important topic.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 Election results and new Vice Chairman  

 Elections took place in August 2022 for one position in the Board and two
positions in the SPF Accountability Council (AC). The vacant seats were for
pensioner representatives. All members who receive an SPF pension
received a personal letter about this and could put themselves forward as
candidate.

Three candidates ran for election. We share the results for the Board and
AC.

 

 
  Click here to read more  
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 Communications Panel  

 We consider it important that we remain close to our members. In doing so,
we make every effort to increase the satisfaction of all stakeholders. We are
not only doing this to obtain the optimum result, we also want our
communications to be proactive, transparent, and understandable. Because
pensions are already complicated enough. We’ll keep you informed of
developments that are relevant for you. And we’ll do that in an easy-to-
understand way. Without tying you down in legal jargon. Simple. Honest. To
the point.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 Many of your colleagues say: USE the
opportunity of such a pension discussion!

 

 The pension discussions for 40, 50, and 60-year-olds that SABIC offers via
SPF are being held in November. Colleagues who have had such a
discussion were extremely satisfied.

Are you 40, 50, or 60 this year?
Will you turn 40, 50, or 60 this year? Check your email and have a
discussion with us. Like your colleagues, you won’t be disappointed.

 

 
 What are your needs?  

 We would like to know how our members view our services and
communication. And where we could improve. A research agency
conducted the ‘Benchmark Monitor Pension Funds’ (BMP) in spring 2021.
This showed that members were generally satisfied with the fund (see the
article on the website or in the October 2021 newsletter for more
information). Of course, there’s also room for improvement.
What could be improved?

 

 
  Click here and let us know  
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